
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

INTERVIEW NOTICE FOR THE POST OF PROJECT ASSISTANT IN THE DEPTT. OF CHEMISTRY 

 It is notified for the information of all the concerned that the interview for the post of 
Project Assistant under the DST-INSPIRE FACULTY research project entitled "Dynamic 
supramolecular recognition and information processing from shape shifting molecules 
(DST/INSPIRE/04/2016/000098) sanctioned by Department of Science and Technology, 
New Delhi, GoI scheduled on 28-02-2017 shall now be held on 07-03-2017. Time and 
venue shall remain the same. 

Sd/-  
HOD, Department of Chemistry 

No. IUST/CHEM/INSPIRE/17/282  
Dated: 21-02-2017. 



 

  


